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MEMORANDUM 62-99
TO: DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS

FROM: "G‘l?e%z(agéﬂrs,aamyruction Engineer

COPIES: CPAM Reviewers

SUBJECT: PROPOSED REVISIONS TO CPAM - Chapter 4

As part of the annual review of CPAM, each District has submitted their comments and proposed
revisions to the Office of Construction. Each comment has been reviewed and a response
prepared indicating either concurrence or disagreement.

You are asked to review the summary and the redlined/strikeout version of proposed changes for
Chapter 4 . A teleconference has been scheduled for February 12, 1999 from 2:00 pm - 3:00 pm
to discuss/vote on these proposed changes. The number to call in on is SC292-0738 or (850)922-
0738.

Please forward any comments/concerns to Susan Laird (E-Mail CN982SR), before the
teleconference so they may be resolved.
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